
Call for Submissions for Our Monthly 

Newsletter 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to announce that we are now accepting submissions for features in our upcoming 

[Month] edition of the newsletter. We encourage all members of our community to share their 

ideas, articles, and stories that reflect our values and mission. 

Submission Guidelines: 

• Length: [insert word count] 

• Format: [insert preferred format - e.g., Word document, PDF] 

• Deadline: [insert submission deadline] 

We believe that many voices enrich our community, and we look forward to your contributions. 

Please send your submissions to [insert email address] with the subject line "Newsletter 

Submission." 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Job Title] 

[Your Organization] 


